
 

 Introduction: 

The month of August has not been a very 
busy month as we had students on holidays 
for three weeks. This gave much time to 
trainers to prepare and plan for the third 
term. 

 

Second Term Examinations: 

It has been an exciting time as all 
twentythree students sat for their second 
term examinations on the second week of 
August. 

Students were all able to write examinations 
with eager, confidence and commitment.  
Practical marks for the second term will 
appear in end of term two transcripts. 
Almost all students did well in their 
examination and only a few did not make it 
in one or two courses. They will be given a 
chance to write Supplementary exams in 
September. 

 

 

Second term Holidays: 

The last exam paper was on the 11th of 
August and it marked the end of second 
term as students went for holidays on this 
date. As they all have been away for the 
month of August, Trainers had a wonderful 
time and participated positively in all 
activities that will hence improve and help 
students when they come back for the third 
term. This included planning, marking exam 
sheets, amending timetables and schedules 
for the remaining time of the year. 

 

Early Childhood Care Development 
Workshop 

The Head of Trainers also participated in a 
two weeks training at the University of 
Swaziland which was scheduled for all 
ECCD Institutions in Swaziland. This was a 
good time of networking and advertising the 
work that EduGate does. Sending a 
representative from EduGate to this training 
has also made EduGate to be in the 
University of Swaziland’s contact list for 
consultation and any ECCD information. We 
hope and pray this will help with the 
registration process as well. 
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THE HIGHLIGHTS 

- Students’ Practicals/ Teaching 
practice. 

- Second term exams 

- End of the second term	



End of the Second Term 

Term two ended on the 11th of August 2017.  
We give all glory and honour to God for 
being with students and EduGate team up to 
this point. Students will be coming back for 
the last term on the 10th of September 2017. 
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